
Training Report 

Demonstration training program on Biofloc technology in aquaculture under tribal sub plan (TSP) 

ICAR-Central Institute of Fisheries Education, Division of Aquaculture, Mumbai organized a 

demonstration training program on Biofloc technology in aquaculture under tribal sub plan (TSP) for 

participants from Mokhada village of Palghar district, Maharashtra on 25th March 2022. The program was 

organized under the supervision of Dr. N.K. Chadha, Head of the Division. A total of 15 participants from 

the village and two officials (TERI) participated in the program conducted in association with The Energy 

research Institute (TERI), Maharashtra. The biofloc technology is one of the promising technologies in 

aquaculture which can lead to higher production from areas where there is scarce land and water 

resources. The commercial scale demonstration unit established at ICAR- Central Institute of Fisheries 

Education, Mumbai was shown to the participants and were explained with the working protocols 

including tank design and construction, inoculum formation, candidate species selection, water quality 

management, routine management of system and feed management.  The training Co-ordinator Dr. 

Babitha Rani. A.M detailed the merits and demerits of biofloc fish farming and indicated importance of 

species selection and market demand in carrying out culture in intensive scale in biofloc system. Dr. T. I. 

Chanu, Dr. Kapil Sukhdhane and Dr. Madhuri Pathak elaborated various measures to be taken care while 

farming fish in biofloc system. 

 

 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


